EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES:  5.5.04


Extract from Minute 04.64
The Committee had been asked to clarify the minimum entry requirements for taught postgraduate courses.


AGREED:

iii)
that the current minimum entry requirements of a degree for entry to Postgraduate Diploma courses and a second-class lower division degree for direct entry to a Master’s degree were appropriate;

